

Dear Sam Ader and Lars Klawitter,

This letter is to confirm that as the leaseholder of 175 Grays Inn Road, we are prepared to grant permission to you to use the premises as an operating centre for a chauffeur service.

This condition is based on there being no access granted to members of the public, that there is no appreciable increase in the number of personnel coming in and out of the common area and is reviewed on a monthly basis.

This approval is valid for the duration of your licence or until terminated.

Kind regards,

Samantha

